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Soil & Water Conservation Director is an important, but low-profile position. This bill 

makes sense because the restrictions on who can run for the position are especially 

challenging for places such as Multnomah County, with large urban populations. As a 

Multnomah County resident, I strongly support the smart compromise this bill 

represents. Please pass this bill to address the hurdles that Multnomah County Soil & 

Water repeatedly deals with in filling the Director position.  

Thank you.  


